## INQUIRY INTO ROAD TOLLING

Name: Name suppressed

Date received: 24 February 2017



Dear Sir/Madam, Is it too late to revisit the previous introduction of a toll on the M4. Look at the company involved, the directors and the obscene profits made by this company. You might like to look at the privatisation (1996) of the State Authority Superannuation by Michel Egan. Why not get an accountant to follow the money on both these "necessary" privatisations before you agree to another enormous ripoff. It's time a few of the swamps in Sydney were drained. Thanks for considering the above. Please don't give it to one of the many "consultants" contracted but rather find a public servant to review.